
From: Kelly McGarva
To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: In support of HB 2739
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 5:50:04 PM

Dear Chair Williamson,

As certified Organic producers in Oregon and California we support this bill.  GE seeds and plants are not in the best
interest of consumers, organic producers or our State.
Private right of action should always be available to those that suffer harm or loss.  GE patent holders must be held
accountable

Sincerely,

Kelly McGarva
16866 Westside Rd
Lakeview, OR 97630
mcgarvaranch@gmail.com
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